
 
 
 

 

Product Discontinuation Notice Form 
Form Number BMS-02-0007 Rev 3.0 

 

PRODUCT DISCONTINUATION NOTICE (PDN)  

PDN Number: 23011 

Date Issued:  June 1st, 2023 

Date Effective: July 1st, 2023 

 
Product(s) Affected: 

Ordering Part 
Number 

Suggested Part 
Replacement 

Functional 
Equivalent 

Pin 
Compatible 

Comments 

RD-HNPLC-
2DW920KIT01 

RD-GRID-2DMI920KIT-
01 

Yes Not 
applicable 

Contact MaxLinear Broadband 
Marketing for replacement 

 

Description and Purpose of Change: 

For customers needing to test PLC applications, the G.hn Powerline Adapter EVK is now available in 
mass market.  The previous design RD-HNPLC-2DW920KIT01 is being replaced by the new kit (RD-
GRID-2DMI920KIT-01)  

 
Key Dates: 

Last Time Buy (LTB): N/A 

Last Time Ship (LTS): N/A 

End of support: July 1st, 2023 

 

No response is required to this Product Discontinuation Notice. However, requests for additional data 
and support should be made within 90 days of this notification. Contact our Customer Support team 
and create a Support Ticket at http://www.maxlinear.com/support/createcase    

Phone: 1-760-692-0711 
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